
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/23/2016 12:03:22 PM
Subject:

I was pleased to see today that the Supreme Court affirmed the 5th circuit’s ruling blocking President Obama’s 
immigration plan.  As I said when South Carolina joined this lawsuit, the President’s plan violated federal law and runs 
contrary to our system of checks and balances.  This is just one of many examples of this administration’s federal 
overreach in an attempt to usurp the role of Congress to accomplish ideological policy goals before President Obama 
leaves office.    
 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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